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Parish Newsletter 21st/22nd October 

  St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET 

www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

St Hugh’s Church 
                                   71a Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB 
                                       www.sthughsborrowash.org.uk 

Contact us…  office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
St Alban’s Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET 
Tel.01332 672914  
Office, Pastoral & Mission Support: 
Kay-Lee 07935 609769  
Mon 10-2pm, Tues 10-3pm, Fri 10-3pm 
For Mass Intentions, Admin, Newsletter items & any 
bookings for St Alban’s   
Bookings for St Hugh’s contact Lisa Radford 
Tel: 07375 816005  lisaradford16@gmail.com   

Priest: Fr Roji Alex MSFS 
Roji.alex@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
deacon.jcv@gmail.com  
Safeguarding: 
St Alban’s & Oakwood  
Christianne: 07513725329 
Christianne.sammutPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

St Hugh’s Margaret:  
Margaret.burnsPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk  

Hospital 
Support 
In an emergency call 
The Royal Derby 
Hospital on 01332 
340131 for the On-
Call Catholic Chaplain 
 

Safeguarding The new “Parish Safeguarding Handbook” can be accessed from the Diocese Website 
https://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/departments/safegarding One copy is at the back of church  

Scripture Readings –29th  Week of Ordinary Time  
Sunday’s year A weekdays year 1 
Online Readings at www.universalis.com/mass 

Our Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s Burns this week: 
Peace in the Middle East  

BIGGUNS & LITTLEUNS 11.00am-1.00pm  A group for all ages. An opportunity to meet new people and enjoy 
watching the children explore and play. We do activities for the children and the adults should they wish to join in. 
But it’s also fine for you to sit back and relax with a coffee and cake.        @ St Alban’s Parish Hall 

St Hugh’s  
St Hugh’s have a piety stall available in the meeting room 
with various religious items on sale. Please go and have a 
look after Mass.  Sunday coffee mornings after Mass. 
Monthly coffee mornings  Nov 29th. None in Dec or Jan but 
will return February  

St Alban’s 
St Alban’s Holy Gift Shop is open after mass every 
Sunday in the parish hall.  A place to buy cards, gifts, 
rosaries and, as of now, Christmas cards and presents!  
Come and take a look.  We accept card and cash. 
 

 
 

Derby Deanery Youth Choir  - For children aged 7 upwards every Tuesday 6:30pm until 7.15pm @ St Alban’s 
Church. (£1 a week) Derby Deanery Choir for adults every Tuesday 7.30pm until 8.30pm (£2 a week) no audition – 
just lots of great singing! Contact Jo for more info 07745 517371 
 

World Mission Sunday is a globally celebrated moment of grace. It’s a chance to pray and give to support our sisters 

and brothers in Christ who live in areas of poverty, conflict and oppression.  Every parish, school and community is 

invited to join this special event. And every penny, pound and prayer you give to Missio helps missionaries 

everywhere continue their work. There will be a second collection for World Mission Sunday  

Christmas Panto 2023  Mother Goose  - Saturday 30th December 3pm at Derby Arena  Subsidised tickets £18.00 

adults  and £12.00 children. Best seats available.  To book contact office or Linda McCauley 07758226331 

 

200 Club Sign up for a number in our monthly draw for a chance to win £200 first prize, £30 second prize 

and £20 third prize.  Only £5.00 per month to join.  Drawn first Sunday of every month after mass.  What a 
great gift this would be to give a number as a Christmas present for a whole year! 
 

Revolution of Tenderness: the 2023 annual Caritas Assembly with the SVP, Saturday 4th November at St Mary’s 
church, Derby.  Parishioners and SVP members are warmly invited to a day to help put faith into action and reach 
out to the community.  The gathering starts at 10.00am with Mass celebrated by Bishop Patrick.  During the day the 
keynote speaker is Alessandra Sciarra, SVP’s parliamentary adviser, and afternoon workshops will focus on mental 
health, supporting refugees, offering hospitality and greening the parish.  Join Caritas, the Society of Saint Vincent 
de Paul and Catholics from around the diocese to discover Christ in those in need, deepen our discipleship and build 
a more just and peaceful world.   To book visit bit.ly/revolutionoftenderness or telephone 0115 648 1509 

St Hugh’s Pantomime on Saturday 16th December has sold out. Coach leaves St Hugh’s church at 12.30pm 
prompt.  Can money be paid by Sunday 29th October.  £20 per adult and £10 per child 

29th Week of Ordinary Time 
Events are streamed at www.youtube.com/@stalbansderby 

Exposition of the blessed sacrament will be half an hour before each Mass starts. 
Confessions half an hour before weekday mass at St Alban’s and St Hugh’s 

 

Day & Date Place Time Event Mass Intention  

Saturday 21st    St. Alban’s 6.30pm Mass People of the Parish 

Sunday 22nd      
 

St. Hugh’s 9.00am Mass Alexei Slic 

St Alban’s 10.30am Mass Deceased friends and relatives of Sue and 

Martin Brown   

Monday 23rd   

Feria 

St. Alban’s  10.00am Mass  

Wednesday 25th     
Feria 

St Hugh’s 10.00am Mass  

Thursday 26th   
Feria 

St Alban’s 6.30pm Mass Carmel Theresa Breslin RIP 

Friday 27th    
Feria 

St Hugh’s  10.00am Mass   

Saturday 28th      
 

St Alban’s 6.30pm Mass Michael Hinks RIP 

Sunday 29th       St Hugh’s 9.00am Mass People of the Parish 

St Alban’s 10.30am Mass Deceased members of the Eastwood and 

Cholerton families and Janet Jackson RIP 

(10th anniversary) 
 
 

In preparation for the Jubilee Year 2025 Pope Francis has asked the Church to look again at some of the documents of the 
Second Vatican Council.  Nottingham Deanery is hosting a series of talks, open to all, and presented by specialists in each 
Constitution:  Doctor Mary McCaughey, Monday 20th November, at Saint John the Evangelist parish hall, Stapleford NG9 
7BT, speaking about Gaudium et Spes, the constitution about the Church in the world  Bishop Patrick, Thursday 30th 
November, at Our Lady and Saint Patrick in the Meadows’ parish hall, The Meadows NG2 1JQ, speaking about Lumen 
Gentium, the constitution about the Church.   
 
 

 

 

An update from Bishop Patrick  I hope this message finds you well and in good spirits, as the Holy Spirit leads us to a deeper 
Encounter with Christ and Our Holy Mother in this month of the Rosary.  May Mary’s Yes to God continue to inspire us to 
become a more outward-looking, evangelising Church in our Diocese.  Following my previous updates about the recent 
consultations across our Diocese, I want now to share the outcomes with you and encourage you to view the infographic 
and full message by visiting:   www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/news/consultation 
 

Come along to Nottingham Cathedral (NG1 5AE) for a Discovery Day event during October half term.  On Thursday 26th 
October the Cathedral will be holding a fun day of FREE activities including crafts and trails, stained glass window making, 
and stencil / monogram creation, or take part in a Pugin trail around the Cathedral grounds and win a prize!  Activities are 
suitable for ages 4 upwards, and the event will be held from 10.00am until 4.00pm, with a relaxed hour from 3.00pm for 
families with additional needs who would like to visit at a quieter time. 
 

From the Diocesan Education Service: As a result of Bishop Patrick’s Pastoral Letter for Education Sunday last 
month a number of appointments have been made for foundation directors and foundation governors.  Thank 
you to all those who have responded so generously to this invitation.  If you would be interested in discussing 
either of these rewarding voluntary roles, please contact Peter Giorgio (Director of Education) at 
julie.sweeney@nottingham-des.org.uk or 01332 293833. 
 

Congratulations to Stuart Oliver! After intense training and coaching, he is the first volunteer within the Diocese 
to obtain the new Diocesan Accreditation of Lean Practitioner. This training route has been created to foster the 
best administration practices within our parishes and deaneries. Congratulations to Stuart, and best of luck as he 
progresses to the next stage of training! 
 
 

Parish 
Donations 
St Hugh’s 
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